PRINCIPAL'S



PAGE

September 3, 2025

Dear Parents and Guardians:

Thank you for your words of support and collaboration as we update our safety procedures related to school and church. With the desire to work with families in a positive manner, we request the following:

- Please do not respond in anger if asked to present an ID when picking up your child.
- Please do not invite the children over to you on the playground, especially if the teachers do not know you yet.
- Please drive responsibly around the school area and do NOT park on the Wellington side near the cones at drop off.

Thank you for your attention to these safety protocols. We appreciate working with you to keep the school safe.

Please, if you have not already done so, return the start of the year paperwork to the office.

Mark your calendars for September 6. It's Parish Taste from 4:00- 9:00PM. Join us for fun, food, entertainment, and games.

Blessings, Sheila M. Klich Principal